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Energy efficient computing is becoming a main focus in High Performance and Data Center computing applications. Heterogeneous computing offers a promising solution for energy efficient computing. Until recently the high performance heterogeneous computing arena was dominated by discrete GPUs but in recent years, new solutions based on devices such as APUs and FPGAs have emerged. These new solutions show promise for further improvements in energy efficiency. FPGA based heterogeneous computing is an especially promising direction since it allows for the creation of custom hardware solutions for data centric parallel applications. One of the main issues delaying wide spread adoption of FPGAs as main stream high performance computing devices is the difficulty in programming them. Today’s emerging open standard for Heterogeneous computing is OpenCL. OpenCL is meant to address the difficulties and the non-uniformity related to programming heterogeneous devices. OpenCL support for FPGAs has recently been introduced by Altera and Xilinx is soon following suite.  In this seminar we present several of our recently published works on the topic of High level programming of FPGAs using Open CL
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